
ETDPA SCHOOL PROJECT STARTED AT KEKEBESTIBAH SECONDARY 

SCHOOL – MAY 23/2024 

In 2024, the Ethiopian Training and Development Professionals Association (ETDPA) is launching 

a new initiative. The aim of this project is to equip students with essential life skills and prepare 

them for their high school examinations. Additionally, the association is advocating for 

Technical and Vocational Training as a viable option for the students' future. Our program will 

kick off at Kokebstibah Secondary School in Addis Ababa. The opening address will be delivered 

by Mesganaw Getinet, the president of ETDPA.   

 

 



Konjit Belay, Mekonene Yazachew, Abebaw Lemma, Biruk Workneh, Wassihun Gebre, and 

Daniel G/Mariam actively contributed their expertise during the training session, sharing their 

valuable insights and experiences on the discussed topics.  

   

The training witnessed enthusiastic participation from the students, who eagerly attended the 

session. Every participant dutifully signed the attendance sheet. We requested the trainees to 

actively engage in the school project telegram group, while also encouraging the volunteers to 

share the knowledge gained from the training with their classmates. 

 



Following today's session, all volunteers will assess the trainers, methodologies, and the 

participation of trainees. This evaluation is crucial for the current school's improvement and the 

future training delivery methods of ETDPA's school, as well as for planning tomorrow's session 

and the commencement of training at Wondrad Secondary School over the weekend.

 

Totally 41 high school students were attended the session.  

 

 


